
  

 

Town of Plympton-Wyoming 
Fisher Line Rehabilitation - 2025 

 
August 21, 2025 
 
Dear Property Owner/Resident, 
 
The Town of Plympton-Wyoming has initiated a construction project in your area. This letter provides 
details about the project and information on how construction may impact you.  
 

Project Details 
  
Location:   Fisher Line: Blue Heron Road to the Falconer-Ramsay Drain bridge  
Schedule:  Start date – August 25th 2025     Estimated completion – September 12th, 2025  
Scope:  Road Rehabilitation 
Consultant: Black Creek Engineering  
Contractor:   Sev-Con Paving 
 

How will Construction Impact You? 
 
Road Access:  Fisher Line will be closed to through traffic at the location noted below however access 
will be maintained for local traffic Please note the schedules are subject to change due to weather or 
other unforeseen circumstances.   
 
 
 

 



The proposed works for the 2025 construction season will consist of pulverizing the existing surface 
treatment, the addition of sub-drains, minor ditch re-grading, placement of additional granular road base 
and hard resurfacing. 
 
Local traffic will be able to access properties however, periodic delays may be experienced when 
construction activities are in close proximity to your laneway. 
 
Garbage and Recycling Collection:  If your pick-up point is temporarily blocked by construction, the 
Contractor will assist in collecting and transporting your garbage and recycling. PLEASE CLEARLY 
MARK YOUR GARBAGE CAN(S) AND BLUE BOX(ES) WITH YOUR 911 ADDRESS TO HELP 
ENSURE THAT THEY ARE RETURNED TO THE CORRECT ADDRESS.  
 
 

Contact Information 
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact the person listed below.  
 
 

Paul daSilva, CET 
Director of Public Works 

Town Of Plympton-Wyoming 
519-845-3939 

PdaSilva@plympton-wyoming.ca 

Ken Graham, P.Eng. 
Consulting Engineer / Project Manager 

Black Creek Engineering Inc. 
519-333-5893 

blackcreekeng@gmail.com 
 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 


